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I am writing in support of LD2238 which would require a 72 hour waiting period for 
buying a gun except in special circumstances.  This makes great sense since many 
acts of violence are the result of flaring emotions that often decrease in a day or two. I
think this bill would decrease the number of murders and suicides in our state and I 
see no downside to the bill.


